Carlow Men’s Health Project
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In response to health issues impacting on men’s lives in Carlow town and county, a number of local services have adopted an integrated approach to support vulnerable men to improve their health.
The Carlow Men’s Health Project (CMHP), which began in June 2007, is presently represented by Carlow County Council - RAPID, Health Promotion Department, HSE South Area, Carlow County Development Partnership, St. Catherine’s Community Services Centre, Men’s Development Network, County Carlow Sports Partnership, Open Door Community Development Project, Waterford Institute of Technology and IT Carlow.

To celebrate International Men’s Health Week 2010, the CMHP invited all men in Carlow to participate in a FREE 6-week walking/jogging programme for men.  Guided by an expert in the field, men completed an individualised walking/jogging programme that was designed according to their activity level; and all activity levels were catered for!  The programme ran every Tuesday from 4.30pm – 6.00pm in the Eire Óg GAA grounds (May 4th - June 8th).  Each week, men were guided through a session of their programme and were given some useful information to support them to do their programme e.g. nutrition for walking and jogging.
This programme has been such a success that the CMHP will continue to support this group of men over the next 12 weeks in preparation for the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland’s 3km / 5km / 10km walk / jog / run that is being held for men on the 4th of September in Ardgillan Castle near Skerries in Co.Dublin.  In fact, the CMHP will also aim to recruit more men locally to take part in this initiative.  The CMHP will support any man who chooses to do this event - not only through the training programme, but also by paying their registration fee and travel to and from the event.
